
  

Dear Warrington Council 

I would like to formally log my objection to the proposed development between Abbey Close/Deacons Close, 
behind the General Elliot and near the Plough. 

Not only will the have a large impact to the rural landscape and already congested rural roads in the area but 
also change the village life being the main reason the majority of the residents decided to invest in the area. 

Deacons/Abbey Close already experience congestion with all the horse boxes and current residents parking in 
the road.  Introducing a large volume of new homes that will need to use this  single access will create havoc to 
all the residents using this route as there only access in and out of the close. 

The increased traffic will add even more of a strain on the road past Croft primary, which already has many 
speeding motorists passing the school and putting the village children's lives at risk. Introducing so many new 
family's and vehicles per family will significantly increase to the village children. 

We trust you will have respect the village life and values of it many residents and seek alternative locations for 
development. 

Thanking you 




